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Better Never Stops

17/5/16
Dear Parents/Carers,

Well done to all of our Year é pupils who took their SATs last week. They applied
themselves very well throughout the week and all tried their best. While the hard work
continues with a focus on writing, | would like to thank all the parents and staff for their
work and support throughout this time. Our Year 2 pupils will be taking their SATs this
week and next week; we know that they will do their best.

Dinner Money
A reminder to all parents and carers that children must bring dinner money on a daily

basis if they require a school lunch. Several families are regularly not sending money in
with their children and the school cannot afford to cover these costs. If you were
buying food in a shop or a restaurant you would have to pay at the time; it is the same
here.

PE Kit
Sports Day is scheduled for Friday 1st July (weather permitting!!). Please ensure that
your child has their PE kit and appropriate footwear in school every day. Thank you.

Sun Hats and Sunglasses
It has been lovely to enjoy some sunny days recently. It is good that children are

bringing hats and sunglasses into school for protection. Please ensure that they are
named and, also, that they are not worn indoors. We will remind the children about
this, foo.

Letter from Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth Il

| am delighted to be able to attach a copy of the letter which we received from
Buckingham Palace yesterday. This letter, written by one of Her Majesty's Ladies in
Waiting, is in response to the invitations that we sent to the Palace for our celebration
tea party. It is not every day that we receive correspondence from royalty! | am sure
that you will enjoy reading the letter. Everyone at Denton should feel very proud.

Best wishes,

S

Ms C Yapp
Head Teacher




